
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 18th April 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3, 

Re: Come Learn With Me 

We are delighted to invite you along to our Year 3 ‘Come Learn With Me’ science session which is taking 

place on Thursday 26th April 2018. 

During our Come Learn With Me session we will be working on a Science project as part of our IPC topic.  

Throughout the session we will be carrying out an investigation on ‘Gravity’ which will give both the 

children and their families the opportunity to exhibit their amazing science skills and to release their inner 

Sir Isaac Newton! 

We would like to invite you to have lunch with the children at 1pm before we commence our amazing 

science project.  Unfortunately we will have to charge you for the lunch at a cost of £3 per adult, this 

should be paid for in advance.  If you are unable to join us for lunch you are still welcome to attend the 

Science session, this will commence at 1.30pm. 

 

As we are limited by space, we would ask that only one parent from each family signs up for the class 

should you wish to join us.  Children whose parents are not able to attend this session will also participate 

and will be supported by staff in the session, everyone will take part. 

We do hope you will be able to come along and share this marvellous experience.  Should you wish to 

attend the session, please complete the slip below and return your £3 for lunch as soon as possible.  

 

Please note we are unable to accommodate any younger siblings at this event. 

Many thanks for your support.  

Best wishes 
 

Sam Sharpe 

Sam Sharpe 

Deputy Headteacher 

 I would like to attend the Year 3 Come Learn With Me Science session on Thursday 26th April 2018. 

  

 I would like to stay for lunch and will ensure that a payment of £3.00 is paid in advance of the event. 

 

My child is………………………………………………………………….. in Class……………………………………. 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………. Date……………………………………….. 

 
Grazebrook Primary School 

Lordship Road, London N16 0QP 

Telephone: 0208 802 4051 
 

 GBoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Thomas 

Headteacher: Ms Jess Hutchison 
 


